
The following financial report reflects your fine sense of Stewardship.  Not taking your generosity for granted, we have tried 
to be most prudent with expenditures like any family would. We are blessed to have a surplus at the moment as our 
protection against future rising costs, emergencies and towards catching-up with ordinary wear and tear. As we all know, 
surpluses are often temporary so we are especially diligent in our spending, but never at the expense of advancing the 
spiritual life of our faith community. Once again, please know how much we appreciate your support. Of course, if you have 
any questions, please feel free to speak with us.


